
 

 

Robinwood Neighborhood Association 
 

 
SAVE THE DATE: Tuesday, February 14, 2017 @ 7pm 

 
Dear Association Member, 
 
There can’t possibly be a more romantic way to celebrate this year’s Valentine’s 
Day evening than to participate in your Neighbor Association’s meeting. In light of 
hearts, chocolates and roses and on behalf of the Robinwood Neighborhood 
Association Officers, I would like to cordially invite you to the February 14, 2017 
Valentine’s monthly meeting at the Robinwood Station, 3706 Cedaroak Drive, in 
West Linn. 
 
The Honorable Russell B, Axelrod, Mayor of West Linn, will be available for a 
question and answer session on his vision and outlook for the City. Association 
Members will be afforded the opportunity to ask questions, share concerns, 
observations and ideas. 
 
We are aware your time is a very valuable resource. It is our intention to provide 
a forum which contributes to a city which truly represents its citizens, embraces a 
careful vision for moving forward, and one in which we encourage all to 
participate in, grow and enjoy. 
 
We strongly encourage you to take advantage of this public meeting with your 
attendance, interest, and participation, and please bring a love one or a neighbor  
 
We do hope you will attend. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 /s/ Jim  
President 
 
P.S. We have also attached information on “Repair Fair- West Linn” Saturday, February 25th for 
your consideration. https://repairfair.org/  
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